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Dan and Nancy Hudson joined Wycliffe in 1991 as Guest Helpers in Peru.  Dan grew up there as a missionary kid and his mother was also an MK from Peru.  Dan grew up on the Yarinacocha center in Peru while his father served with JAARS as an airplane mechanic.  Dan’s mother taught Spanish in the school. Nancy grew up as a third culture kid while her father was a project engineer for an oil company in many different countries around the world.   
Dan committed his life to Christ in his first year at LeTourneau University.  Nancy became a believer right before starting college.  They met in Texas and were married in 1984.  Dan and Nancy remained active in their church and around 1988 began seeking the Lord in earnest about where to serve Him overseas.  
The call came from SIL in Peru with an urgent need for a general maintenance technician in the Yarina Shop.  Over the next 9 years Dan worked in the “Y-Shop” keeping the electricity for the center going, fixing cars, refrigerators, wash machines, roads, plumbing etc.   Nancy worked in preschool and Kindergarten. They hosted a midweek prayer meeting for the youth in their home.
The need in Peru came to a close in 1999.  After seeking the Lord for a new assignment while serving at JAARS in NC, Dan and Nancy went to Papua New Guinea in the summer of 2001.  Dan filled the role of an Auto Mechanic Trainer for a short while before becoming the Auto Shop manager in 2002.  
All the while their 4 children were growing up on the mission field and enjoying the MK life to its fullest.  

On their return to PNG in 2006 after a furlough at JAARS, Dan again became the Auto Shop manager.  Nancy led women’s prayer meetings at their home and ran a special meals ministry called “Kitchen Angels”. She enjoyed being a part of the final format checking of New Testaments right before they went to print.   One of the most rewarding things that they did during their entire time on the field both in Peru and PNG was work with the youth.  They hosted a boy’s bible study in their home in PNG for 3 years and were both invited to be retreat counselors many times over the course of their time of service.

After completing their term of service in PNG in 2010, Dan and Nancy returned to the USA where Dan now serves in the JAARS Land Transportation Department and Nancy serves as Prayer Coordinator for the Intercultural Communications Course.  Due to Nancy’s health issues they do not plan to return overseas full time in the near future.  Dan and Nancy continue to be excited and committed to the work of Bible Translation in their service at JAARS.  For them it is a great privilege and opportunity to be involved in what God is doing world-wide through Bible Translation.  
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